[bookmark: _GoBack]Principal Update September 15, 2022

Greetings Westie Families, 

[bookmark: _Int_XHDVjPR8]We had a great turnout of parents and staff for our VESPTO meeting on Tuesday! Thank you to our VESPTO Board for all of the work they do to support our school community as well as PWCS School Board Vice Chair and Brentsville District Representative, Adele Jackson for attending the meeting. 
We will be holding our first Victory Advisory Council Meeting over Zoom on Tuesday, September 20th at 6:00 pm. Thank you to Mr. Firkin for volunteering to be the Chair of the VAC. During this meeting we will discuss the role of the VAC and I will share information about Victory’s demographics, accreditation, staffing, enrollment, budget and the decision making process. 
Thank you to those of you that have volunteered to participate already. All participants are welcome and if you are still interested, please feel encouraged to join us on Tuesday. 
At this time, we have about 75% of our Back-to-School Packets completed. Thank you to those of you that have completed this important task. If you have not completed this yet, please do so or contact the school for any assistance you need or questions you may have. We also need your help to spread the word that this needs to be done as soon as possible. 

Sincerely,
Christopher “Chad” Wray
Principal

CALENDAR NOTES
· Please join us each Friday in September by Going Gold for Childhood Cancer Awareness Month.
· VES Advisory Council Meeting will be held on September 20th
· VESPTO Chalk the Walk will be held on September 22nd
· School and offices will be closed for a Holiday on September 26th
· Fall Student Showcase/Back to School Night for Grades 3-5 is September 29th
· Fall Student Showcase/Back to School Night for Grades K-2 is October 3rd
· Our Fall Student Yearbook Photo Day will be October 3rd.
· School and offices will be closed for a Holiday on October 5th
· School will be closed on October 10th for a Division-wide Professional Learning Day (no school for all students)

